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   Next holiday– After school Thur 28th March 2pm 

We have still have a few lovely 
wooden desks available for 

£15. Please contact the school 
office if you are interested.  

Pupil Parliament— ‘Where the 
Wildlings’ are celebrations 

 RESPONSE REQUIRED! 
We have sent a Parentapp  

regarding our Sandylands Easter 
lunch on Thursday 28th March. 
Please can you fill out the form 
with your child’s choice of meal 

before Monday 25th March.  No other meal option will be 
available on that day. Please phone the school office 

01524 410286 if you cannot access the form. 

Easter Meal Thursday 28th March 

Easter Disco! 
Last chance to book a place for the 
Easter Disco Monday 25th March 

Football champions 
We are so proud of our 

 Sandylands football champions –  
winners of the tournament.  Congratulations! 

 

The pupil parliament were out and about today. They were    
visiting Lancaster and Morecambe college as part of the ‘Where 
the wildlings are’ celebration event. They were able to meet with 
a number of companies who are heavily involved in              
sustainability and encouraging wildlife as well as children from 
other local schools. The children took part in the quiz and     
managed to win some blackcurrant trees for school—well done! 

Red Nose day 2024 

We have had a great day for Red Nose day 

and raising lots of money in the process. A big 
thank you to all the children for their            
generosity and to Mrs Murby and Mrs Murphy 
for making all the cakes - they were delicious! 
We will let you know how much we have raised.   





 

Sandylands 
‘Upcoming Events’ 

25th March 
Year 1 & 2 

Easter Disco 

Rec & Nursery Crafts 

25th March 

26th March 
 Yr 3 & 4 Easter Disco 

27th March 
Yr 5 & 6 

 Easter Disco 

25th April 
Family Bingo 

26th March 
Rec Year  

Easter Disco 

Finish after 
school 

Thursday 28th March 

2pm 










